
February 8, 2022

Broadband Acceleration Grant (BAG II)
RE: Giant Communications, Inc.

Please accept this letter of support for Giant Communications' application for the Broadband Acceleration Grant II.  The
Holton/Jackson County Chamber of Commerce recognizes the need to draw residents and businesses to our communities is
critical for the continued economic growth of Jackson County.  This project will help meet the needs of our current
Denison, Kansas residents, with the potential to attract new residents and businesses, and support remote learning,
working, and other virtual needs. 

The entire Jackson County area draws many residents who desire to live in a small, vibrant community.  Reliable and
quality broadband infrastructure is essential to attract and retain individuals and families and is critical to the
community's long-term sustainability. 

The Holton/Jackson County Chamber of Commerce fully supports this application and would like to thank the Broadband
Acceleration Grant II committee and representatives for their consideration of this proposal.  If there is any additional
information I can provide to you in the development of this application, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Ashlee York
Executive Director, Holton/Jackson County Chamber of Commerce 
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